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Children in Need 
The children raised £179.32. Thank 

you for your generosity. 
 

Samaritan’s Purse Shoebox Appeal 
Thank you so very much for the 

donations of shoe boxes and for the 

many items contributed which made up 

boxes. Together the school and parish sent a 

total of 116 shoe boxes which are making their 

way to Liberia and Ukraine in time for 

Christmas. May God Bless you all. More 

information here: www.samaritans-purse.org.uk  
 

Sacrament of Reconciliation 
Fr Stephen will be in school next Thursday to hear 

confessions from the older children who have made 

their First Communion. Other children will have the 

opportunity to talk to Deacon Geoffrey as well. 
 

Christmas Concert 
Our girls’ choir will be singing with the One Voice 

adult choir in a concert at St Joseph’s Church, next 

Saturday 5th at 2pm. Entrance free – all welcome. 
 

Yr 3 Samba Band! 
Year 3 showed off all their drumming skills 

yesterday when they performed to the school! Video 

on website. 
 

Astronomers Needed! 
Mrs Gardiner would like to hear from anyone 

with an interest in astronomy who would be 

prepared to come and talk to Year 5 about 

stars, constellations etc.  
 

SchoolArt 
The deadline for orders has been extended to 

Friday 4th December. You can view the children’s 

artwork at www.MySchoolArt.co.uk. 

 
Don’t forget we break up for the Christmas 

Holidays on Friday 18th December at 2.15pm. 

Christmas Events 
There is so much going on at the moment to 

celebrate Advent and Christmas! 

 

Advent Mass 

Next Friday 4th, Fr Stephen will celebrate our 

Advent Mass, led by Yr 5 children as we 

think about preparing for Jesus’ coming at 

Christmas. 

 

Advent Prayer Space 

Mrs Evans will be setting up a quiet prayer space for 

the children to use next Friday and Monday. 

 

KS1 Nativity 

This will be on Weds 9th at 2pm and Fri 

11th at 9.30am. 

 

 

Reception Nativity 

Reception are performing their Christmas show on 

Monday 14th at 2pm. 

 

Parish Mass 

We are leading the parish Mass on Sunday 

13th at 10am at St Joseph’s Church. It is 

also a First Communion preparation mass. 

 

Carol Singing 

The boys’ and girls’ choir will be singing 

at Hope Church on Monday 7th in the 

afternoon. 

 

Choir and Drama Show 

This is on Weds 16th at 6.30pm – all welcome to 

watch. 

 

Christmas Lunch 

We’ll be having a special lunch on 

Thurs 17th. Children are invited to make Christmas 

hats to wear and there will be a prize for the best 

hat from each class. 

 

Carol Service 

We are holding our carol service on Friday 18th at 

9am with a selection of readings and carols. All 

invited. 

http://www.samaritans-purse.org.uk/
http://www.myschoolart.co.uk/


     

 


